
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has certainly been a very busy start to this half term!  

 

Cobnor - Owl Class had a great time at Cobnor and it was lovely to hear from the centre that they were really impressed 

with the behaviour and attitudes of the children. I was disappointed not to be able to join them again for the second night. 

A big thank you to Mrs Martin and Mrs Brackley for giving up their time (and sleep!) There are a few photos from Cobnor in 

the newsletter and we would like to invite Owl Class families to view more of the photos and hear some of the children’s 

writing about their trip next Friday 16th June at the end of the school day.  

 

Ofsted -Thank you to everyone for all your messages of support, cards, biscuits, chocolates etc, as well as your responses to 

the ParentView survey this week during our Ofsted Inspection. It really has been appreciated by all of us. As you may be 

aware, we are unable to share the outcome until the report is published, which we hope will be before the end of the term.  

 

Class Photos - Don’t forget that if ordering through school the deadline for orders to be back with us is Monday 12th June.  

 

House Team Points - Our winner for last half term is Red with a total of 280 team points. They can come to school on Mon-

day wearing their own clothes - Fox class will need to be able to do PE in what they wear or will be asked to change into 

their PE kit.  

 

Outdoor Learning - Year 6 start their block of Outdoor Learning next Wednesday. We will confirm the rest of the dates next 

week.  They need to bring a change of clothes which must include a long sleeve top and long trousers as well as sensible 

footwear even when it is warm please.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance Dates 

Wednesday 14th June—singing rehearsal, The March  

Thursday 15th June - Future Flyers  

Monday 19th June INSET day  

Wednesday 28th June—Concert St Paul’s  

Thursday 29th June GAS sports  

Friday 30th June—Summer Fair  

Wednesday 5th July—Transition day  

Friday 7th July—End of year Discos NEW DATE! 

Wednesday 12th July—Sports day (afternoon)  

Wednesday 19th July—reserve Sports day (afternoon)  

Thursday 20th July—leavers BBQ  

Friday 21st July - last day of term. End of Year and Leavers Service 1.30pm  

The Blue Letter: 9th June 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday 12th June  
Fox Class PE 

Red house team own clothes day 

Tuesday 13th June  
Owl Class trip to Chichester High 
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Achievers   

Well done everyone for all the hard work you put into your learning, as well as showing our school values in the 

way you behave around school and in lessons.  

 

Cobnor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squirrel Class: Penny, Molly, Jack, Alexis, Arham 

and Brielle 

Fox Class:  Nelly, Jonathon, Izy, Gully and Annie 

Owl Class:  Leon, Mia, Elodie and Emily. Well Done Bella and 

Tilly for gaining your pen licence 
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